
This is a well-thought-out plan providing a good focus for the future of the 

village. It is a positive document with an acceptance that the village must 

move ahead and embrace the need for a reasonable number of new houses 

while preserving the essential nature of the rural village setting. We 

particularly value the idea of the Strategic Gap between the village and 

Worcester City which helps preserve the rural identity and status of 

our  village. 

Coupled with the Design Guide, this should provide a clear framework for 

the future development to benefit all stakeholders. Well done to all 

concerned. 

 

Paul and Alison 

 

 


